Welcome to the BACK-TO-SCHOOL edition of the aacd advising newsletter

Starting with the next edition, this newsletter will only be sent to undergraduate advisors.

If you teach, advise graduate students, or are staff and wish to continue receiving it, please reply to be added to the distribution list.



AACD Contact Information:

Office: Loper Success Hub 2nd floor of Library

Phone: 308-865-8728

Careerserv@unk.edu

Bookings Link:

https://outlook.office.com/book/AACD@bookings.nebraska.edu/?ismsaljsauthenabled=true

important dates and information

August 29	Last day for open full-semester registration and adds. Students adjust
	their schedules via MyBlue.

August 30	Permission from department chairperson for late registration for full-semester courses.
September 1	Labor Day (Student and Staff Holiday - UNK Offices Closed)
September 4	Education Opportunities Fair
Sept 6 - 19	Permission from instructor and department chairperson for late registration for full-semester courses via Schedule Change form on MyBlue.
October 2	Career and Internship Fair

students may continue to update their fall schedules thru August 29th, which is the first Friday of classes of the Fall semester (classes that meet less than 16 weeks will differ).

things you should know this month

Is your advisee thinking of dropping a class, which would put them below 12 credit hours (full-time)?

There are several reasons why a student may <u>not</u> be able to drop below 12 credit hours, or they may need to take additional steps:

- Living on campus (contact Residence Life)
- Athletic Eligibility (athletes must be full-time in order to remain eligible)
- Financial Aid
- International Visa Status

The education opportunities fair



For Education Majors

- III Thursday, September 4
- 12:30 3:00 PM
- Student Union, Ponderosa Room
- **Meet school districts and educational organizations!**
- check out the school districts that are planning to attend here:

https://app.joinhandshake.com/career_fairs/469a0135-a509-471f-b95d-b9ba3eca5e15/student_preview

Stellic Transition Complete - Now in Use for All Students

UNK has fully completed the transition from Degree Audit to Stellic, our new degree planning and audit platform. The transition began last year, and Stellic is now in use for all students. For questions or assistance, please email unkstellic@unk.edu